
 

CL-C 96-2021

From: PF-Mailbox-01 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew 
Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:45:19 PM 

From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Tuesday, 16 November 2021 21:44:57 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Clerks 
Cc: webincoming
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Peter D. A. Warwick 

phone 

email 

municipality 
St. Catharines 

other mun 

subject 
Regional Transit 

comments 
I support the consolidated transit model as it strikes a nice balance between 
full integration and the current completely separate transit systems. It offers 
greater co-ordination and, hopefully, economies of scale. Regional transit 
needs to be greatly expanded in terms of new routes and better service and 
to be better integrated with local transit systems. 
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CL-C 96-2021

reply 
no 

Page Referrer 
https://www.niagararegion.ca/government/council/speakingatCouncil.aspx 
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